
 

 

 
 

 

                                                             N.NO.15/2019 

 
Dear Clients, 
 
NOTICE ON THE EXIT OF CAL BROKERS 
 
The Central Securities Depository (GH) Limited (CSD) wishes to inform the general public 
that Cal Brokers has decided to voluntarily exit the securities market and would consequently 
cease to be a depository participant with effect from December 13, 2019. 

 

In this regard, all clients of Cal Brokers are requested to register their CSD account numbers 

with any licensed broker and have their securities transferred into their account with the new 

broker. To expedite the process, clients are advised to carry photo identification (passport, 

national identification card etc.) when visiting their new broker. 

 

All investors and the general public are assured that the exit of Cal Brokers does not in any 

way affect the safety and availability of securities held with the CSD.  

 

The List of licensed brokers is available at the website of the Securities and Exchange 

Commission https://sec.gov.gh/licensees and may also be accessed at the CSD website 

https://www.csd.com.gh/about-us/partners/brokerage-firms.html 

 

For any clarification contact Faustina Coleman-Forson on 0302689313/0302689314 

 

         Issued in Accra, this day 

                  November 29, 2019 
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